BASIS FOR REQUESTED ENGINEERING STA

Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision™), the licensee of Station KDCU-DT, Derby,
Kansas (FIN: 166332), is hereby requesting Engineering Special Temporary Authority in order
to enable it to undertake the operations of the Station with facilities at variance with its license.

The Station’s transmitter is reaching the end of its useful life span. As a result,
Entravision has determined that the transmitter can no longer deliver the output power to enable
the Station to operate at its authorized ERP and must be replaced.

At this time, Entravision has a decision to make in replacing its out-of-date transmitter.
Entravision believes that it is in its and its viewing public’s best interest for Entravision to spend
less on the capital expense of acquiring a new high-power transmitter and utilize the resulting
funds to acquire a lower-power transmitter and to maintain its program quality, including local
news and public affairs programming.

To that end, Entravision has submitted an application, in LMS No. 0000149881 (the
“Application”), requesting a construction permit that would enable it to acquire and operate a
transmitter producing lower ERP while continuing to serve effectively the Station’s community
of license and the Latino viewing public the Station services.

Entravision now wishes to continue to operate the Station and serve the public, with
facilities at variance with its licensed operating parameters.

In order to enable Entravision to do so, in the Wichita television market, it requests that
this engineering STA be granted while the Commission gives due consideration to its pending
Application.



